Sent: 28/01/2020 10:05:27 AM
Subject: DA2109/1340 - Meatworks Avenue

To whom it may concern

| object to the above proposed development. It will impact bushland and habitat for wildlife including endangered
species. In the light of the devastating loss of wildlife following the bushfires, this has become a major concern
and every effort should be made by the government to safeguard what is left of our wildlife.

This should be a priority.

Fiona Dingwall

39 Kirkstone Road
Wheeler Heights
NSW 2097



